

FILED

SEP 15 2025

GALE A. NEULIEB

CITY CLERK

CITY OF MICHIGAN CITY

Memo from City Clerk

To:

Council Members, Department Heads, Mayor,

Public, and Media

From:

Gale A. Neulieb

Date:

September 15, 2025

Subject: Council Workshop

A **Council Workshop** of the Michigan City Common Council has been called by Council President Tracie Tillman for Wednesday, September 24th, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. in the EOC Room, of City Hall, 100 E. Michigan Boulevard.

This meeting has been called to discuss and review the following:

 To address the 2026 City of Michigan City Annual Budget to review all proposed salary/hourly pay increases. All Department Heads and/ or representative are required to be in attendance.

In the event that additional time is needed for further review and discussion a tentative date of Thursday, September 25th, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. in the EOC Room, of City Hall, 100 E. Michigan Boulevard is pending.